
 

TOWN OF SHENANDOAH 

 

NOTICE OF SEALED BIDS 

 

TREE REMOVAL, DEBRIS REMOVAL, AND STUMP GRINDING 

 

Sealed Bids are now being accepted for the following: 

The Town of Shenandoah is taking bids to remove a tree in the public right of way at 412 5th Street. Bids 

should include cutting down the tree and removing all debris. Secondary bid for grinding of the stump. 

Please indicate on the envelope “Tree Bid”.  Bids must contain name, address, telephone number, copy 

of contractor’s license, certificate of insurance, and amount of bid. 

Sealed bids must be returned to the Shenandoah Town Hall, 426 First Street, Shenandoah, Virginia 

22849.  Deadline for sealed bids will be Thursday, September 19, 2024 at noon, at which time they will 

be opened.  The Town Council will then review all bids received and reserves the right to accept or reject 

any or all bids. 

For questions regarding the tree project, please contact the Town Manager at 540-652-8164. 

 

By:  Charles Jenkins, Town Manager 

EOE Equal Opportunity Employer 

 


